
 

 

Plexconcil circular dated 24.04.2020 

 

To 

ALL THE MEMBERS OF THE COUNCIL 

 

Dear Members, 

Subject : DGFT issues circular to clarify the Extension of Import Validity and EO Period 

extension 

We wish to inform you that DGFT vide Notification No. 57 Dt. 31.03.2020 and Public Notice 

No. 67 Dt. 31.03.2020 announced various measures in view of COVID-19 and offered 

extension for in Import validity period and the export obligation period under various 

Schemes of the FTP. 

DGFT now issues Policy Circular No. 35  dated 23.04.2020 guiding RAs and Exporters with 

the process so that DGFT as well as Customs can function smoothly. 

The circular provides steps to be taken by RAs for the update in the system and also provides 

an option to the Exporter to submit a letter/email to get the same updated on the system. 

Exporters may refer to the Circular for further details. 

http://dgft.gov.in/sites/default/files/P%20Circular%20Scan%20No%2035.pdf 

 

This is for your information. 

 

Best regards 

Plexconcil Team 

 

http://dgft.gov.in/sites/default/files/P%20Circular%20Scan%20No%2035.pdf

